. Date: 09-02-2018
To whomm: so ever it may concern

This is to certify that Mr. Adarsh Rai has interned with ‘GoCrackit Global Private Limited’
Incubated by NS Raghavan Centre for Entrepreneurial learning at the Indian Institute of
Management, Bangalore as an intern for a period of one month during Jan/Feb 2018.

We wish him the best for his future endzavors.

Best,

s

Esha Chopra
Programme Coordinator, NSRCEL
Indian Institute of Management, Bangalore
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